
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Orffer and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 5/5/2021 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

I am happy to report at this time all L&P staff is still healthy and reporting to work as 

assigned. At the present time we have all L&P staff reporting to work. We follow the 

COVID-19 Response Plan to ensure our team safety. 

 

The alleyway project is complete other than transfers that need to be done by 

communication contractors. 

 

We completed a line extension on the Elma Hicklin Rd. 

 

We have also been doing some line maintenance in between projects and customer 

service requests. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us. 

 

Stay safe and healthy… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


